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If you ally compulsion such a referred the gap ysis checklist
complianceonline books that will find the money for you worth,
acquire the definitely best seller from us currently from several
preferred authors. If you desire to funny books, lots of novels,
tale, jokes, and more fictions collections are along with launched,
from best seller to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy all book collections the gap ysis
checklist complianceonline that we will utterly offer. It is not in
relation to the costs. It's roughly what you dependence currently.
This the gap ysis checklist complianceonline, as one of the most in
force sellers here will unconditionally be in the midst of the best
options to review.
Another site that isn't strictly for free books, Slideshare does
offer a large amount of free content for you to read. It is an online
forum where anyone can upload a digital presentation on any subject.
Millions of people utilize SlideShare for research, sharing ideas,
and learning about new technologies. SlideShare supports documents
and PDF files, and all these are available for free download (after
free registration).
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Through a series of studies, the overarching aim of this book is to
investigate if and how the digitalization/digital transformation
process causes (or may cause) the autonomy of various labor
functions, and its impact in creating (or stymieing) various job
opportunities on the labor market. This book also seeks to illuminate
what actors/groups are mostly benefited by the digitalization/digital
transformation and which actors/groups that are put at risk by it.
This book takes its point of departure from a 2016 OECD report that
contends that the impact digitalization has on the future of labor is
ambiguous, as on the one hand it is suggested that technological
change is labor-saving, but on the other hand, it is suggested that
digital technologies have not created new jobs on a scale that it
replaces old jobs. Another 2018 OECD report indicated that
digitalization and automation as such does not pose a real risk of
destroying any significant number of jobs for the foreseeable future,
although tasks would by and large change significantly. This would
affects welfare, as most of its revenue stems from taxation, and
particularly so from the taxation on labor (directly or indirectly).
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For this reason, this book will set out to explore how the future
technological and societal advancements impact labor conditions. The
book seeks to provide an innovative, enriching and controversial take
on how various aspects of the labor market can be (and are) affected
the ongoing digitalization trend in a way that is not covered by
extant literature. As such, this book intends to cater to a wider
readership, from a general audience and students, to specialized
professionals and academics wanting to gain a deeper understanding of
the possible future developments of the labor market in light of an
accelerating digitalization/digital transformation of society at
large.
and content management. Whether you're an industry practitioner or
intend to become one, Web Engineering: A Practitioner's Approach can
help you meet the challenge of the next generation of Web-based
systems and applications." --Book Jacket.

If you are an educator creating a course for edX or a corporate
trainer using Open edX for large-scale learning and development
initiatives, then edX E-Learning Course Development is the ideal book
for you.
Young people are a vulnerable category of workers, finding themselves
in a delicate phase of their working life: their first entry into the
labour market. In many European countries, youngsters are unemployed
or have difficulty finding and obtaining jobs. This situation has
deteriorated particularly after the crises, recessions and stagnation
that has impacted European economies in recent years. In addition to
the cyclical or crisis impact, structural factors are also very
important. Additionally, prolonged crises, as in some Eurozone
countries, have transformed a significant part of cyclical
unemployment in structural (long term) unemployment. Young People and
the Labour Market: A Comparative Perspective explores the condition
of young people in the labour market. The authors present new
evidence from several countries, with a special focus on Europe, and
offer a comparative perspective. They investigate questions such as
which structural conditions and labour market institutions guarantee
better youth performance, which education systems and school-to-work
processes are more effective and in which countries is gender
differentiation less of an issue. All of the aforementioned, as well
as many other comparisons which the authors make, are significant in
helping to facilitate the successful design of labour and education
policies. As the first investigation by economists to explore the
complexity of this topic, this book will be useful to both economists
and sociologists who are interested in the role of young people in
the labour market, and the problem of youth unemployment.
Richard B. Freeman and James L. Medoff’s now classic 1984 book What
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Do Unions Do? stimulated an enormous theoretical and empirical
literature on the economic impact of trade unions. Trade unions
continue to be a significant feature of many labor markets,
particularly in developing countries, and issues of labor market
regulations and labor institutions remain critically important to
researchers and policy makers. The relations between unions and
management can range between cooperation and conflict; unions have
powerful offsetting wage and non-wage effects that economists and
other social scientists have long debated. Do the benefits of
unionism exceed the costs to the economy and society writ large, or
do the costs exceed the benefits? The Economics of Trade Unions
offers the first comprehensive review, analysis and evaluation of the
empirical literature on the microeconomic effects of trade unions
using the tools of meta-regression analysis to identify and quantify
the economic impact of trade unions, as well as to correct research
design faults, the effects of selection bias and model
misspecification. This volume makes use of a unique dataset of
hundreds of empirical studies and their reported estimates of the
microeconomic impact of trade unions. Written by three authors who
have been at the forefront of this research field (including the coauthor of the original volume, What Do Unions Do?), this book offers
an overview of a subject that is of huge importance to scholars of
labor economics, industrial and employee relations, and human
resource management, as well as those with an interest in metaanalysis.
The need for the creation of an enabling political, legal and
economic environment for women within Turkey is rising. A growing
concern is shown at the ethnic divisions and local discrimination
against women, which have spilled over into the labor market. This
book lends a supporting voice to the economic and social empowerment
of women globally, focusing on the real causes and the unpredictable
nature of the ongoing conflicts surrounding the issue. The authors
bring to the forefront problems of development within various regions
and the implementation of projects, which address the state of women,
inequality and risks, that are inimical to their participation in the
economy. Emphasis is laid on why women should be permitted access to
the many opportunities in information technology and exchange,
partnership growth and networking in this digital era. The oppressive
policies of Turkey are scrutinized to unravel the dangers they pose
to the corporate existence of women in the modern world. Furthermore,
this book centers on the deliberation on regional politics and issues
on gender and women’s empowerment in modern Turkey whilst comparing
with other countries. The work sheds light on salient issues and
possible remedies within target countries and the concerted efforts
made to create a reliable structure to discuss gender conflicts.
Ample contributions from countries such as the US, Germany, Serbia,
South Africa and United Kingdom are pivotal to comparing and
examining the main debates. Addressing several global gender-related
examples as well as Turkey’s national principles, this book
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encourages full involvement of women and girls in deciding the fate
of their country. This book serves as the rallying point of an array
of informative and mind-expanding works of literature in regional
studies, gender studies, migration economy, and area studies in
countries like Turkey, USA, Serbia, UK, and India. Experts, students,
and readers in the academic sphere may find this work educative and
intellectually fulfilling.
The recent recession has led to an ongoing crisis in the youth labour
market in Europe. This timely book deals with a number of areas
related to the context, choices and experiences of young people, the
consequences of which resonate throughout their lives. The focus of
the contributions to this volume is on issues which, whilst
undoubtedly important, have thus far received less attention than
they arguably deserve. The first part of the book is concerned with
issues related to education and training, covering matters such as
the role of monopsony in training, the consequences of overeducation, and the quality of educational institutions from primary
to tertiary. The second part is primarily concerned with the longterm consequences of short-term choices and experiences including
contributions on health-related choices, health consequences later in
life, factors affecting the home-leaving decision, as well as an
analysis of the increasing intergenerational transmission of
inequality; a trend which accelerated during the recession. The last
part of the book deals with issues related to youth unemployment and
NEET – the direct consequence of the recession. This book contains a
number of innovative analyses reporting significant findings that
contrast with standard models. Some of the more interesting results
directly contradict conventional wisdom on a number of topics from
the importance of monopsony in training markets to the importance of
transitory income changes on consumption of addictive goods. This
book is suitable for those who study labor economics, political
economy as well as employment and unemployment.
This book focuses on issues that are relevant for the EuroMediterranean Partnership. The depth and the extension of the current
political crisis in the area have changed the perspectives of
conventional Euro-Mediterranean integration policies. The book
provides the grounds for new patterns of analysis and addresses
policy guidelines which are able to respond to the dramatic
challenges that Mediterranean regions are facing. By implementing a
multidisciplinary approach, the volume uncovers the structural
determinants of migrations in the area: territorial and social
imbalances, climate change, unemployment, weak institutions, poor
governance, lack of efficient redistributive policies. Each chapter
proposes innovative and rich analyses of the socio-economic
conditions of all Mediterranean countries. The prevailing evidence
suggests that while the North-South imbalances still persist inside
the basin, the recent world economic and financial crises have
deepened social, intergenerational and gender inequalities. These
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inequalities cross all territories both nationally and
internationally and affect the living conditions of large segments of
population in Southern and Eastern Mediterranean countries. To bridge
these gaps it is necessary to strengthen territorial cohesion, reduce
income differentials, and improve the access of marginal areas to
basic infrastructure. These long term goals can be achieved through
an inclusive development model for which young people and women can
enjoy the same opportunities of education and work. Offering
innovative and practical guidelines for future programs and policies,
this book is essential reading for policy makers, researchers at
policy think tanks as well as academics and post graduate students of
Mediterranean studies and Economic Policy. The general policy
recipes, provided to govern migration flows, make useful reading for
national and international research centres and major governmental
agencies interested in migration issues.
Through a series of studies, the overarching aim of this book is to
investigate if and how the digitalization/digital transformation
process affects various welfare services provided by the public
sector, and the ensuing implications thereof. Ultimately, this book
seeks to understand if it is conceivable for digital advancement to
result in the creation of private/non-governmental alternatives to
welfare services, possibly in a manner that transcends national
boundaries. This study also investigates the possible ramifications
of technological development for the public sector and the Western
welfare society at large. This book takes its point of departure from
the 2016 Organization for Economic Co-operation and Development
(OECD) report that targets specific public service areas in which
government needs to adopt new strategies not to fall behind.
Specifically, this report emphasizes the focus on digitalization of
health care/social care, education, and protection services,
including the use of assistive technologies referred to as "digital
welfare." Hence, this book explores the factors potentially leading
to whether state actors could be overrun by other non-governmental
actors, disrupting the current status quo of welfare services. The
book seeks to provide an innovative, enriching, and controversial
take on society at large and how various aspects of the public sector
can be, and are, affected by the ongoing digitalization process in a
way that is not covered by extant literature on the market. This book
takes its point of departure in Sweden given the fact that Sweden is
one of the most digitalized countries in Europe, according to the
Digital Economy and Society Index (DESI), making it a pertinent
research case. However, as digitalization transcends national
borders, large parts of the subject matter take on an international
angle. This includes cases from several other countries around Europe
as well as the United States.
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